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NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM
Mora, NM 
Tuesday November 5, 2024
9:00 a.m.


The Mora County Commission has been invited to attend a site visit with Alliance Paving (Contractor to Singleton Schreiber) to review County Roads in connection with the HPCC recovery effort and SB6 Road Projects.


The site visit will take place at various locations throughout Mora County and is expected to commence at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, November 5, 2024.

No decisions will be made by the Commission during this informational site visit.


Notices of this type are not subject to the Open Meetings Act and instead are issued as a courtesy to the public.
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